
  

Tuesday 10​th​ September 2019 
 

Year 9 Expectations Evening 
 
 
Dear Parent(s) / Carer(s) 
 
On Tuesday 17​th ​September we will be hosting our Year 9 Expectations Evening. This is an important                 
evening to learn about the changes to expectations now that your child is studying his / her GCSE subject                   
courses. This is a particularly challenging time and the evening is designed to both inform you about the                  
curriculum and how you can support your child throughout the next three years. We will be sharing                 
information on the new GCSE grading system, revision resources and techniques. 
 
The event will take place at 6pm and should conclude before 7pm in the Academy theatre.  
 
We look forward to seeing you next Tuesday. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Georgina Michaelides  
Assistant Principal  
 

Company No: 06176090 Principal: ​Mr M Williams 


